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Pandemic Childcare

It is becoming increasingly hard to find cover for ill 
staff, in many sectors, including education.

Illness occurs without notice and although we do our 
best to find cover, the pandemic is making this 
contingency plan increasingly difficult.

Please note we will give you as much notice as we 
can if this situation occurs in your child’s class, but it 
is best to have a childcare plan in place in case of 
such an emergency.





TOP TIPS



Thank you to everyone who completed our 
short survey.  It is now closed and we will 

be sharing the results here shortly.



Our Mental Maths focus 
is Partitioning. Here are 

some tips to help at 
home.

Partitioning is a useful 
way of breaking numbers 
up so they are easier to 

work with
52+27=79
50+20=70

2+7=9
https://www.bbc.co.uk/bitesize/topics/z69k7ty/arti

cles/zyk8pbk

https://www.bbc.co.uk/bitesize/topics/z69k7ty/articles/zyk8pbk


WORK OF THE WEEK…
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P6

Junior 
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P7
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SAFE:
WE HAVE BEEN CAUGHT BEING SAFE THIS WEEK…WELL DONE GUYS!



P1 APPLICATIONS: PLACES ARE FILLING UP FAST SO REMEMBER TO 
APPLY ONLINE SOON.

As we cannot hold an open night this year, 
we have a video tour on our website.  

Our PreSchool children were able to vist P1 
for a story,and take home a prospectus.

If you would like to visit our P1 classroom, 
please phone our school office on 02890 
864944 and we will arrange an appointment 
for you to view our fabulous school.



Thank you to Beverley from SUSTRANS for getting us active and teaching us lots of new skills, from 
orienteering to road safety. We had lots of fun!

P1 
Active Travel Scavenger Hunt

We were searching for lots of 
hidden pictures around the 

playground which taught us about 
how to keep safe while we are 

travelling.

P3 & P4 & The Hive
Road Safety

We were learning about 
crossing roads using ‘stop, look, 

listen and think’, and using 
pedestrian crossings.

P5, P6 & P7
Mini Orienteering 

We used an aerial photo of our 
school to find lots of hidden words. 
We learned about following North 

and using an aerial photo as a map.



Post Primary Applications – Primary 7

Admissions 2022/23

If your child was born 
between 2 July 2010 and 1 
July 2011 you will need to 

apply for their post-primary 
school place for September 

2022.

Admissions criteria will be 
published on Wednesday 

12 January 2022.

Online applications will 
open at 12noon on Tuesday 

1 February 2022 and will 
close at 4pm on Wednesday 

23 February 2022.

More information will be 
available in due course to 
support you in making an 

application.




